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GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

Worthy Brothers-- 
 

Well, it’s been three months and I am still treading wa-
ter. I was very excited for the month we had in Septem-
ber and I am really looking forward to the month of Oc-
tober. We had a very successful Sidewalk Sale turnout 
with all hands on deck for the Knights and the Columbi-
ettes and the Soccer Challenge generated a lot of inter-
est this year with about 40 sign-ups. 
 

In early October we will have our membership rally, 
along with the Columbiettes, after all masses during the 
weekend of October 10th and 11th. As you know, we 
need as many Knights to help out with this so please do 
your best to let me know which mass you can volunteer 
to help out with. 
 

Now that summer is officially over, we need to kick 
things into high gear to build up our treasury and bolster 
our membership ranks. Remember, there is always 
something for new members to do whether it be helping 
organize an event or bringing fresh, new ideas to the 
Council. 
 

Fraternally,  
 

Joe Flatley, GK 
flatley-joseph@cooperhealth.edu 

A Letter from the Editor 

I would like to thank everyone who has helped to pick 

me up with my Council activities since I hurt my back in 

late July. I have not had an easy time but I am hopeful 

that things will turn around shortly. I would like to thank 

those who stepped up to run the Soccer Challenge and 

also to those who sent me articles for the events that I 

have missed. I would like to also than you for your 

thoughts, prayers and well wishes during this time. I am 

eagerly looking forward to getting back to helping the 

Council once again. 

You all make me proud to be a member of this Council!! 

Brian Kohler, PGK 

bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 



Please report any errors or corrections to: 

navigator5714@gmail.com 

COUNCIL NEWS 

It’s Sidewalk Sale Time!!!! 

Although we didn't sell 800 snow cones like we did last 

year, our Council nevertheless enjoyed a fun-filled and 

financially successful day at the annual Maple Shade Side-

walk Sale on Saturday, September 12th.  The weather 

cooperated most of the day, bringing a steadily-moving 

crowd of old and new friends.  We did reasonably well 

selling snow cones, funnel cakes, and canned soda, while 

our sister Columbiettes had a good day purveying water 

and soft pretzels.  But undoubtedly, the most pleasant 

surprise was adding Stock's pound cakes to our product 

line, at the insistence of brother Jack Ehmann; they were 

completely sold out by noon.  Once again, thanks to 

brother Chuck Thompson for handling the electrical 

connections, and to all the Knights who volunteered 

their time to set up, man the tables, cook the funnel 

cakes, make the snow cones, put everything away at the 

end of the day, and do the hundred and one other things 

in between, to make this another successful undertaking.  

Ted Kovalesky, PGK 
derbydaddy@verizon.net or 856-495-1981 

Ways to Pay for Whole Life  

We live in a world of options and we are constantly 

bombarded by choices. Some of these make our lives 

more complicated, but many of these choices are cre-

ated with our satisfaction in mind.  

At the Knights of Columbus, every product we offer has 

been designed solely for the benefit of our members and 

their families. When I present an option to you, it’s be-

cause a team of experts has discussed it at length to be 

certain it serves your best interest.  

We have a few options on how you can provide and pay 

for the whole life coverage that your family needs. Many 

whole life policies call for premiums to be paid for your 

entire life or to age 100. But we also offer permanent life 

coverage with guaranteed cash values (and the potential 

to earn dividends, which are not guaranteed) through 

policies that offer a limited period of premium payments.  

First, we offer “10 Pay Life” and “20 Pay Life.” Consider 

paying premiums for 10 or 20 years, and never having to 

pay for the coverage again. The plan is “paid up” and no 

more premiums are due. The plan stays in force, the 

death benefit remains intact and the guaranteed cash 

value continues to grow.  

A plan with similar benefits is “Life Paid Up at 65.” The 

difference over 10 or 20 Pay Life plans is that this per-

manent product requires you to pay premiums until age 

65. Then, premiums stop (just in time for retirement), 

but the plan remains in force.  

Finally, the ultimate in limited pay is our Single Premium 

Life product. Imagine buying life insurance — permanent 

life insurance — and only paying one single premium? It’s 

possible.  

To learn more about these products, our long-term care 

insurance, disability income or retirement products, 

please call me today.  

Michael D. Garofalo, Field Agent  
michael.garofalo@kofc.org or (732) 397-4365 

FIELD AGENT REPORT 

A Message from Bob Tartaglia, PGK 

Worthy Brothers, 
 

Between now and January 1st, we have three major 
events planned. They are, a Harvest Dance to take place 
on November 7th, Christmas with Elvis, the 20th anni-
versary show, and of course, our annual New Year’s Eve 
party. 
 

Looking at our treasury at this point it becomes abun-
dantly clear that we need to do very well at all three of 
these events. 
 

Please be supportive of your Council, which does so 
much to help others, and attend one, two or all three of 
these events which promise to be festive and fun filled 
evenings. If you cannot make any of these events please 
help out by possibly selling tickets to your family, friends 
or neighbors. They will enjoy themselves immensely at a 
fraction of what it costs to go out for an evening with 
drinks, food, dancing and entertainment!!! 
 

Thank you and God bless,   
 

 

Bob Tartaglia, PGK 
609-410-0424 or pippo21@aol.com 



The following Council members will be celebrating their 

birthday this month. Happy Birthday to you from all the 

members of Council 5714. 

FRATERNAL ACTIVITIES 

If you know of any Knight or family member that is ei-

ther sick or in distress and needs prayers or any other 

assistance, please contact Joe Stefanko by phone at 

856.482.0988 or by email at joestef3@verizon.net. 

SICK LIST 

Jack Acker, Jr. 
Bernard Bryson 
Deacon Joe Card 

Sam Cerasi 
Joe Ciminera 
Jack Ehmann 

Tom Gibbons 
Al Nowakowski 
John Obuchowski 
Pete Ranjo, Sr. 
Joe Stefanko 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

The Navigator is published monthly by Our Lady  
of Perpetual Help Council 5714, Maple Shade, NJ. 

Articles for publication should be emailed no 
later than the 15th day of each month to: 

 navigator5714@gmail.com 

Change of Contact Information? 

Have you recently moved or changed your email address 

or phone number but would like to continue to receive 

updates about our Council? You may email any updated 

contact information to navigator5714@gmail.com or 

contact me at the information listed below and I will 

make sure to get your information up to date. 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 

Want to keep up with current events of our Council? 
Be sure to visit our website for updated information. 

 

Our website is: 
 

http://www.kofc5714.org 

YOUTH EVENTS 

Fourth Degree Officer Installation 

The October John Tatham Assembly meeting will take 
place on Wednesday October 14th.  Just a reminder, we 
are meeting at OUR COUNCIL HOME.  It won’t get 
any closer than this.  All Fourth Degree members should 
make an effort to attend.  The evening will begin at 6:30 
PM with our Cocktail Hour.  Dinner at 7:30 and the 
meeting at 8:30.  Dress is Jacket and Tie and the cost of 
the dinner is still $15.00. 
 
We will have one candidate making his Fourth Degree 
this year, Chuck Thompson has decided to take the next 
step.  If you are planning on going to the Exemplification 
to support Chuck and would like to stay for the ban-
quet, please make sure you get your check to me no 
later than the October Business meeting.  The cost will 
be $45.00 for anyone attending the dinner.  
 

 

Jim Berg, Faithful Comptroller 
iceberg5555@comcast.net or 609-560-1209 

FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 

Jame Baselice 

Nicholas Breen 

Rev. Francisco Capil 

Ronald DiVirgilio, Jr. 

James Gordon 

John Hoffner 

Michael Lang 

Anthony Marino, Jr. 

Patrick Mickles 

Joseph Quirolo 

Peter Ranjo 

William Reilly 

William Reynolds 

John Rulli 

Arthur Wiest 

Aloysius Yanas 
Soccer Challenge 

Participation in this year's Soccer Challenge was the best 

in recent memory, as no less than 40 athletes showed up 

to test their kicking skills on Sunday, September 13th at 

the Woodlawn Sports Complex. After the soccer balls 

were inflated and the net set up and roped off, the com-

petition began in earnest shortly after 11:00 a.m. 

and continued non-stop until after 2:00 p.m.  Thanks to 

the seven Knights who volunteered their time to make 

this first-round event a successful one.   

Ted Kovalesky, PGK 
derbydaddy@verizon.net or 856-495-1981 



Day  Event         Time 
 

   6  Officers Meeting @ Council Hall     7:00 PM 

 12  Home Association Meeting @ Council Hall    7:30 PM 

 13  Business Meeting @ Council Hall     7:30 PM  (7:10 PM Rosary) 

 14  Fourth Degree Officer Installation @ Council Hall   7:00 PM 

 20  Social Night @ Council Hall      7:30 PM 

 21  Surge for Service Meeting @ Council Hall    7:30 PM 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

October 2015 


